LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
MEIKAI BUILDING

No. 32, AKASHI MACH]I,

KOBE, 2uth Juns 1941. .

é TELEGRAMS: ''REGISTER" KOBE

TELEPHONE:- 2580 SANNOMIYA

The Secretary,
WOKINGHAM
M/S "CUBA MARU"

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 23rd January
last, I have to inform you that we have received a letter
from the Owners of the above vessel informing us that they
do not wish to continue her classification with this Society.
They also state, with much regret, that Lloyd's Certificate
has gone astray and cannot be traced here.

A copy of a letter from the Owners is enclosed
herewith.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
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